
Natural Disaster Insurance Review  
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
I wish to make a submission concerning the unreasonable and rapid increase  
 
in Body Corporate fees due to the rise in insurance premiums in response to  
 
cyclone activity in the Far North Queensland region.  
 
My Body Corporate fees for the last three years reflect this rising cost.  
 
 
Property: Clifton  
 

  
 

 
 
Period:  4/11/ 2009 – 4/11/2010 
 
  $2454.49 
 
Period: 4/11/2010 – 4/11/2011 
 
  $3750.40 
 
Period: 4/11/2011 – 4/11/2012 
 
  $4276.75  
 
 
Copies attached 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Roger Bourke(Owner)  
 

  
 

  
 

 
 
 

SUBMISSION NO. 26




